
St Stephen’s Announcements      Week of June 17-23  2021 

 

• Continuing to seek a new church musician for our Sunday worship.  If you know someone who may be 

interested, let our office know. 

• Father Donne has moved up to Portland Oregon area and has a new address:  Fr. Donne Puckle, 13775 

SW Scholls Ferry Rd. #304, Beaverton, OR 97008.  Please consider sending him a note or card of welcome 

to his new home.  

• Exterior of the church painting will start on Monday June 21st.  Exterior will be off white with bright 

white trim, matching the colors inside the Parish Hall. 

• The church social group (Single Stories) is meeting for lunch on Saturday June 26th at the Grille of the 

Pueblo del Sol Country Club.  Please contact Dottie Gutwein to let her know if you are joining the lunch so 

that she can ensure the reservation is accurate.  Dottie’s phone is 520-515-9183, email is 

dotscpha4170a@yahoo.com  

• Coffee Hour helpers wanted.  We would appreciate folks helping with the set up of the coffee hour and 

clean up after on Sundays.  There is a sign-up sheet on the snack table at church.  Please sign up for a 

weekend or two.   

• Need a new Clerk of the Vestry (secretary) -  Our current clerk Ria Dubois had to end her term as clerk 

due to time commitment conflicts.  The clerk position assists with note taking (minutes of the vestry 

meetings) and ensuring reports are submitted for vestry meetings.  Time commitment is maybe 4 hours a 

month total.  Please see Rev. Allison if you would be interested in helping in this way.   

• Book Study of C.S. Lewis’ The Screwtape Letters starts this weekend.  The book can be downloaded for 

free in various formats (epub, kindle, pdf, etc…) from this site:  

https://archive.org/details/in.ernet.dli.2015.86985/page/n6/mode/2up .  Book Study will begin Saturdays at 

4pm at church before worship and Sundays at 12 noon after worship (and on zoom:  Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84762198102?pwd=NE4wOVAzOFpGdWNSS0pBQncvbkZMUT09  

Meeting ID: 847 6219 8102   Passcode: 855064 

• What is Juneteenth?  Be sure to attend church either Saturday June 19th  at 5pm or Sunday June 20th at 

10:30am and learn what Juneteenth is and how it is an important date for our African American community.  

Tim Ash will preach a sermon on this historical account and how the significance of this date and our faith 

overlap.   

• Vaccinated persons may stop wearing masks on June 19th – If the infection rates stay low following 

Memorial Day Weekend and despite the spread of the India variant.  People who have not been fully 

vaccinated will need to continue to wear masks.    

• Coming July 18th – Lynell Scott from VICAP will come to church and present some information about 

the VICAP program in Cochise County.  If you are already helping neighbors with rides to appointments, 

you may be able to get some money through this program.  Sunday after worship in the Ed Bldg.  Will be on 

Zoom also.  

• Rev. Allison and Robin will be on vacation from July 24 thru Aug 1st.  Worship on July 24-25 will be 

ante-communion (the usual service up to but not including communion).  Worship on July 31 – Aug 1 will 

be celebrated by Fr. David Chavez, Missioner of the Diocese for Border Ministry.  
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